THE HANNAH IDA URMAN FOUNDATION PRIVACY POLICY

What information do we collect?

When you contact us via our web site or email, we receive the information you provide and inquiry. This information is kept confidential and is not shared without your consent. When you submit a donation on our website, you are linked over to PayPal; our web site does not store any of your personal or financial information. We receive only your name, email address and amount of donation from PayPal.

What do we use the information we receive for?

We may use the above information we receive to:

- email you a friend request to the Foundation's Facebook page
- email you a newsletter
- send periodic emails requesting feedback
- send periodic emails notifying you of web site changes and/or policies
- to notify you via email of an upcoming event

Note: if at any time, you would like to unsubscribe from our emails, a detailed unsubscribe process is included.

Do we disclose any information to outside parties?

The Hannah Ida Urman Foundation does not sell, trade, or otherwise transfer or share the personal information we receive on its donors to any person or entity for any purposes whatsoever without the written consent of the donor.

Further, we will not post your name on our Facebook page or on our website without your written permission.

Your Consent.

By using our web site, you consent to our privacy policy.

Changes to privacy policy.

Any changes to our privacy policy will be updated on this page.

This policy was last modified on September 8, 2017.

Contacting Us.

If you have any questions on our privacy policy, please use the contact information provided on our web site.